
Due to health and safety at this time we are not accepting visitors or parents into the school without 

an appointment. If you are collecting or dropping off your child during the school day please 

telephone the office on 01223 896890.  

If you do have an appointment. to visit our site, please ensure you are wearing a mask, sanitize your 

hands regularly and keep 2 metres apart where possible. 

 

 

 

 


